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Dear Advocates

From 2013 December the Chamber of Advocates if the RA
is a member of the International Union of Advocates. The
Union is the first international construction uniting the
advocates (founded in 1927) and it unites about 2000
individual advocates presenting 110countries, 200
advocacy unions and associations.

This year from 29 October till 2 November the 58th annual
conference  of the International Union  of Advocates will
take place in Florence, Italy. The topics are the following

Protection of creativity●

Art Law●

Fashion Law●

Design Law●

 

The Chamber of Advocates of the RA is pleased to inform
you that the advocates who want to take part, can
participate in the conference registering till September 
30  in advance.  For Participation you can get all
necessary information visiting the website www.uianet.org

P.S. Let us inform you that advocate himself should care
the all the expenses.

Press Service of the Chamber of Advocates of the RA.
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